
Dear Buchanan High School Students, 

We hope you're as excited as we are to kick off the new school year in Bear Nation! This year, we're 
introducing a convenient and innovative way to carry your student ID – digitally. Say goodbye to the 
hassle of physical cards and hello to the future of student identification! 

Introducing Digital Student ID Cards via Student Connect: We are thrilled to announce that starting this 
school year, we will be utilizing digital student ID cards on campus. Your digital ID card can be accessed 
through the Student Connect Application, a user-friendly app that brings a range of benefits right to 
your fingertips. 

Here's How to Get Started: 

Step 1: Download the Student Connect App 

• Open the App Store (iOS) or Google Play Store (Android) on your smartphone.  

 

Step 2: Log in to Your Account 

• Launch the app, choose Clovis Unified School District and log in using your unique school 
username and password.  

• If you haven't received your login creden�als or need assistance, please select “rest your 
password” or contact tech support at (559) 327-9595. 

 

Step 3: Access Your Digital Student ID Card 

• Once logged in, scroll down to the botom of the app interface where you'll find the "Student 
ID" sec�on.  

• Tap on "Student ID" to instantly access your digital student ID card.  
• Digital ID cards are “live” and must be accessed as needed (not a screenshot).   

 

 



Advantages of Your Digital Student ID Card: 

1. Convenience: Your digital ID card is available on your smartphone, ensuring you always have it 
with you.  

2. Instant Updates: Any changes or updates to your student informa�on will automa�cally reflect 
on your digital ID card.  

3. Quick and Easy: Accessing your ID card through the app is a seamless process that saves you 
�me.  

We encourage every Buchanan High School student to take full advantage of this exciting digital 
initiative. This will take the place of your physical ID card.  Should you encounter any difficulties during 
the download, login, or access process, please contact technology at (559) 327-9595 or visit the 
Activities Office.  

If you prefer NOT to use a digital ID card, we will have physical ID cards available in the Activities Office 
toward the end of the first week.  Remember, you MUST always have either your digital or physical ID 
card with you while on any CUSD campus and to attend games, dances, and other school sponsored 
activities.  

Thank you for your cooperation in making this transition to digital student IDs. We believe this step 
forward will greatly enhance your experience at Buchanan High School. 

Wishing you an amazing school year ahead! 

Buchanan High School Admin 

 
 
 

 
 


